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Federal Cannabis Bill Needs A Regulatory Plan To Succeed

On Friday, the U.S. House of Representatives passed the Marijuana Opportunity Reinvestment and
Expungement, or MORE, Act, by a vote of 220-204. The act last passed the full House in December 2020.

While passage of a cannabis descheduling bill and social equity plan is laudable, and the House Judiciary
Committee chairman's leadership on this issue is both commendable and critical, the MORE Act is
fundamentally flawed because it lacks a robust regulatory plan.

Click here to read full article on Law360*

*Subscription-based publication.
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